
We seem to have had a really busy couple of weeks with the children enjoying a wide range of different 

opportunities. There are so many good photographs it has been hard to choose just a few for the newsletter. 

Please check out Newlyn School Facebook page and our website under ‘news’ for more photos.  

Looking ahead to the summer term, I am sorry to say that Miss Gambie will not be returning to school. As a 

school we would like to thank her for all her hard work at Newlyn and wish her the best of luck for the fu-

ture. Mr Lugg will remain in Y1 for the rest of the year. In Y 3, Miss Holden has returned to teach the class 

once again and we would like to thank her for her commitment to our school. 
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Newlyn School 
Tel: 01736 363509 

http://www.newlynschool.co.uk/website  or see our Facebook page 

15 March 2019        Spring 2019 

Art Gallery 
 
It was such a pleasure seeing the children’s art work on 
show at the art gallery.  Some of the children have had the 
opportunity to see the display. 

 World Book Day 
 
It was so wonderful to see so many children and adults dressed up to 
celebrate World Book Day.  

  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Local Painter Talk  
“This has been an outstanding morning, “ com-
mented Josh, Year 6. The Y6 children were treated 
to a morning of stories from the sea by local artist 
and retired fisherman, Keith Harris. Keith, born in 
Redruth 70 years ago, enthralled the children (and 
adults) with his tales of his Cornish childhood, his 
fishing adventures and most importantly his pas-
sion for the sea, boats and art.  

 
 



 
Non-uniform Day   

 
On 22nd March the children do not have to wear 

school uniform. We ask that instead of a monetary 
donation, they bring in a chocolate egg for the tombo-

la at the Easter Fayre. Thank you very much. 
 

INSET Days 
School will be closed on Monday 3rd and Tuesday 

4th June. 
 

Parents’ Evening 
Parents’ Evenings will take place on 3rd and 4th 

April.  
Invites to book online will come out shortly. 
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Easter Fayre  2-4pm  
 
On 25th March FONS will be hosting our 
first Easter fayre in the school hall. There 
will be so much going on with an Easter 
egg tombola, a cake stall, biscuit decorat-
ing and so much more. Get started on those Easter 
bonnets! We will be judging them at 3.30pm. We 
look forward to seeing you all there. 

Sporting news 

Congratulations to our amazing High 5 team. They 

beat Mousehole B team and are now through to the 

final round. We wish them the best of luck! 

Cross country 

Well done to everyone who took part. Newlyn 

claimed three medals. Well done to Aria, Beau and 

Tama who are all through to the county trials. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming 

Well done to all the children who competed in the 

swimming gala on Wednesday. It was a bit nerve 

racking but they were all so pleased they had taken 

part. Congratulations to Ben who came away with a 

silver medal in back stoke.  

St Piran’s Day 
Newlyn School band and dancers paraded through 
the streets of Penzance to celebrate St Piran's Day. 
All the children performed well and we were very 
proud of them. The high quality of the band was 
commented on by many bystanders. We are so 
proud of our strength in music at Newlyn School 
and would like every child to learn an instrument. If 
you would like your child to learn to play an instru-
ment then please contact Miss Fitzgerald. 

Attendance Matters! 

Congratulations to Year 4  who achieved 98.6%    

attendance last week  

Library Visits 

Many of our classes have had the opportunity to visit 
Penzance  library. On Wednesday Year 3 had their visit. 
Luck was shining on them with a gap in the weather and 
they enjoyed their walk up to St Johns Hall.  The children 
were a credit to Newlyn School all the way, and behaved 
impeccably in the     library.  They all enjoyed looking at 
the books in the junior section of the library.  They were 
told about how easy it is to join the library.  Did you 
know that once you have joined the library, you can go 
online and take out ebooks and   audio books?  The chil-
dren really en-
joyed them-
selves and were 
very enthusiastic 
about joining the 
library in the 
near future! 
 


